
From: Marie Sanderson <msanderson@rgppc.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/24/2013 5:13:16 PM
Subject: FW: RGPPC Best Practices Draft

Attachments: 2013-09-18-Haley Briefing.docx

Katherine: Hold on this memo. I just saw what was prepared for you by our team and sent from my account- 
we need to improve this. Too many holes on areas where we should have info from you. Will send you another memo 
in a day or so.

From: Marie Sanderson
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2013 4:01 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Marie Sanderson; Dustin Huffman; Sarah Robinson
Subject: RGPPC Best Practices Draft

Dear Katherine:

Attached is a memo highlighting the Best Practices we have on file for your governor from 2011-2013. In some
instances, we have deleted reforms that, according to our files, did not get implemented/signed into law. Please
review the attached document by Friday, November 8, and let us know if you have any edits, additions/deletions. We 
will provide this material via a comprehensive file to governors and staff at the annual meeting. This information also 
will be available at RGPPC.com in our staff portal.

Thank you,
Marie

Marie Thomas Sanderson
Policy Director
Republican Governors Association (RGA)
MSanderson@rga.org
Republican Governors Public Policy Committee (RGPPC)
MSanderson@rgppc.org
(601) 946 4529 cell
1747 Pennsylvania Avenue, Suite 250
Washington, DC 20006
Twitter: @marietsanderson
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